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7 GELLATLY STREET CAR PARK (AN99-2008) 
 
In August the Holiday Inn Express will be opening in Dock Street adjacent to the Gellatly Street Car 
Park.  There will be a link between the two and agreement has been reached between the parties to 
issue overnight permits to people registered in the hotel to allow them to park their vehicles in the car 
park. 
 
The charge will be £5 for any time between 2 pm on one day and Noon the following day.  It is 
proposed to vary the Off-Street Car Parks Order and include the necessary amendment in the Order.   
The Committee is asked to approve this proposal.  
 
 
 


